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OIRECT REPLY TO:
P.O. BOX 997
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO

November 20, 1958

Mr., E. C. Arnold

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold

The E1 Paso Natural Gas Company well King No. 1, in the
NE 22-30-10, was recently tested in Area No. 26. This well was
previously tested in Area No. 7 this year and it was later
learned that there had been a plate change during the 2nd week
of conditioning. Therefore please void the test from Area No. 7
(SIP May 6, 1958) and replace it with the latest test which has
been submitted to you.

It has also been noted that we were unable to obtain 25%

drawdown on this test. I would appreciate it if you would put
a note on the test sheet as it has been submitted to you.

Yours very truly,
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Gas Engineer
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